
 

 

 
December 6, 2010 
 
Filed via MyIBFS  
 
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554  
 
    Re: Receive Only Earth Station 
     WJ40, FRN:  0006058432 
     File Number:  SESRWL2001071601364 
     Surrender of Authorization 
      
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 

On behalf of licensee Service Electric Company, we hereby surrender the 
authorization of the above-referenced receive-only earth station.  This TVRO was 
authorized on July 27, 2001 and is set to expire on August 14, 2011. 

 
The licensee no longer uses this facility and wishes to surrender the authorization. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at jdunstan@mobiuslegal.com or at 

the telephone number below. 
 

Sincerely, 

 


